

Dani Walsh, Supervisor • Martin C. Brook, Clerk • Brian E. Kepes, Treasurer Neal J. Barnett, Trustee • Michael Schostak, Trustee • Stephanie Fakih, Trustee • Valerie S. Murray, Trustee

## Notice: Precinct # 6 - Permanent Polling Location Change

Dear Registered Voter in Precinct 6,

Effective immediately, your new polling location for *all* elections will be located at the following address:

## The New Eastover Elementary School\* 2800 Kensington Road

(A map is located on the back of this letter.)

You will find a voter identification card with this change enclosed in this envelope.

If you have any questions, contact the Clerk's Office at 248-433-7702 or clerk@bloomfieldtwp.org.

Best regards,

Martin C. Brook

Bloomfield Township Clerk

Phone: 248-433-7700 Fax: 248-642-7610 www.bloomfieldtwp.org

<sup>\*</sup>Formerly East Hills Middle School



## Bloomfield Township - Precinct 6 Polling Location

